
 

  

[E] Letters of Support 



8 November 2024

To Whom it may concern

I am writing to express my support for the Wilsons site on the corner of Ghuznee and Leeds
St remaining a carpark long term.

We have run our Fortune Favours Brew pub for the last 7 ½ years from our location at 7
Leeds St. During that time we have experienced first hand the role that the carpark plays in
supporting the local businesses. There is only minimal street parking in the immediate area
so the Wilson carpark plays a significant role in ensuring that customers have somewhere to
park. They have also allowed us to build a covered bike park within their carpark which our
staff and customers use.

As there is already a lot of traffic activity on Ghuznee & Leeds St, the Wilsons carpark plays
an important role in providing a quiet space on the street and minimised a potential
pressure point which we feel improves street safety.

As one of the immediate neighbours of the Wilsons carpark we find them easy to work with
and they have always supported local business when it comes to pop up offerings such as
Gorilla Burger & other pop up food truck offerings. They also support Cuba Dupa where
they allow the entire space to be used for a family entertainment area.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss further.

Yours Sincerely,

Shannon Thorpe
CEO – Fortune Favours
021721916 / shannon@fortunefavours.beer
7 Leeds St, Te Aro, Wellington



13 DecePbeU 2024

TR ZhRP iW Pa\ cRQceUQ,

LeWWeU Rf VXSSRUW - WiOVRQ PaUNiQg

We aUe SOeaVed WR SURYide WhiV OeWWeU Rf VXSSRUW fRU WiOVRQ PaUNiQg¶V cRQWiQXed XVe Rf 36
GhX]Qee SWUeeW aV a SaUNiQg ORW.

WiOVRQ PaUNiQg aUe YaOXed SaUWQeUV fRU CXbaDXSa, SURYidiQg XV ZiWh fUee XVe Rf bRWh Whe
GhX]Qee aQd CXba SWUeeW ORWV fRU RXU feVWiYaO - ZiWhRXW Whe XVe Rf WheVe caUSaUNV CXbaDXSa
ZRXOd QRW be abOe WR cRQWiQXe iQ iWV cXUUeQW fRUP.

WiOVRQ PaUNiQg iV aOVR e[WUePeO\ VXSSRUWiYe Rf Whe addiWiRQaO acWiYiWieV WhaW Ze dR iQ PǀQeNe
aQd VXSSRUW Whe cRPPXQiW\ WR e[SeUieQce RXU eYeQWV.

We ZhROeheaUWedO\ VXSSRUW WiOVRQ PaUNiQg¶V cRQWiQXed XVe Rf Whe 36 GhX]Qee SWUeeW ORW- IW
iV a Ne\ VSace fRU XV WR cUeaWe RSSRUWXQiWieV fRU cRPPXQaO jR\ aQd a faPiO\ fUieQdO\ ]RQe fRU
Whe cRPPXQiW\ WR cRPe WRgeWheU aQd VhaUe Kai aW Whe feVWiYaO. We ZRXOd VWUXggOe WR PaWch
WhiV VSace ZiWhRXW Whe VXSSRUW Rf WiOVRQ PaUNiQg.

YRXUV SiQceUeO\,

KiP BaiOe\
Chief E[ecXWiYe
ce@ccaW.oUg.n]

mailto:ce@ccat.org.nz

